
Superintendent Reports:
Dr. Sandra Borgman gave a program evaluation on Special Education, which is available on Board Docs.
Director of Finance Shelley Kinder presented the district finance report, which included a cash flow report as well as a year-to-date
update on finances. All of these reports and presentations are available for viewing on Board Docs. 

Contract Approvals:
- A contract was approved with High Road, which will allow a student to attend the High Road School as decided by the IEP Team. 
- A Service Agreement with the Missouri School Boards Association (MSBA) was approved. MSBA provides the district with policy
  services.
- A contract was approved with Foresters Financial Services, who provide district employees with certain record keeping and
  administrative services. There is no cost to the district.
- Clarus Communications has been awarded the district internet and phone systems contract. 
All of these contracts are available for viewing on Board Docs. 

New Business:
Dr. Aaron Jones presented to the board the 2020-2021 staffing plan, which is available for viewing on Board Docs.

Next Meeting:
The next regular Board Meeting is set for April 9, 2020, at 7:00 p.m.
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Recognition:
Ben Tilley from Solution Tree recognized 
Warrior Ridge Elementary as a National 
PLC Model School. Warrior Ridge is one 
of just 25 schools in the state of
Missouri to receive this honor, and one 
of 258 nationally. Congratulations to
everyone at Warrior Ridge for this
honor!

New Hires
Congratulations to the Following New Hires!

Larry Woodrum, Bus Monitor
Neal Sherwood, RBE Paraprofessional

Alexis Kaelin, Bus Monitor
Deborah Wood, WHS Administrative Assistant

Mary Monroe, Food Service

Best of luck to both
Shelley and Kristine!

Congratulations to Director of 
Finance Shelley Kinder, who 

was recognized in 2019 as the 
Missouri Business Official of the 

Year, on her retirement! Shelley’s 
last day with the district will be 

March 31, 2020.

Congratulations to Warrenton 
High School ELA Teacher Kristine 

Heimburger, who is retiring at 
the end of this school year.

https://go.boarddocs.com/mo/wcr3/Board.nsf/files/BMBS9E70A0D3/$file/Program%20Evaluation%20for%20SPED%2019_20.pdf
https://www.boarddocs.com/mo/wcr3/Board.nsf/Public
https://www.boarddocs.com/mo/wcr3/Board.nsf/Public
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1x2oPVeGHbRhwPYJ0-4SB_3ZuNr6f5DfFM9KXm2J7LiI/edit#gid=0

